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Steege, Jerry K.

From: Brunney, Elaine M.
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 2:07 PM
To: Steege, Jerry K.
Subject: FW: AR110058008-AR110014001-AR11002007

Here you go with regards to the legislation for AEP. 

 

From: Chappelear, Leslie  

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 3:45 PM 
To: Brunney, Elaine M. 

Cc: Kochensparger, Kurt W.; Jones, Amber C.; Foster, Eagan L. 

Subject: AR110058008-AR110014001-AR11002007 

 
Elaine, these are the debts we met about on 8-11-2011.  Two of them are damage claims for AEP from the 2008 
Hurricane winds, and one August of 2009 debt from a fire that Frankenmuth Insurance denied paying for the fire to their 
insured’s building that was under construction.  
  
Per Assistant City Attorney, Nancy Weidman, these debts are past the statute requirement for filing a law suit. Our office 
advises these be written off. 
  
If yon have any questions, call Nancy Weidman. 
  
Thanks  
  
 

Leslie Kay Chappelear  
Executive Assistant & Legal Investigator  
City Attorney Richard C. Pfeiffer's Office  
90 W. Broad St- Room 100 Claims 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 645-7984 fax (614) 724-2650 
lchappelear@columbus.gov  
www.columbuscityattorney.org  
  
This correspondence and any accompanying documents may contain confidential information which is legally 
privileged. This information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking of any action in 
reliance of the contents of this correspondence is prohibited. Please contact the sender if you have received this 
correspondence in error. 
  


